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  Chevron Retirees Association
  Denver Chapter
  1602 South Elbert Court
  Superior, CO 80027
  Cell Phone:  303-494-5974 
  Email:   cmissac1@juno.com

  
  Chuck Issacs
  Chapter President




January 30, 2024





Ms. Dianna 
1 East Nathan Court
Silver Canyon, CO 85118

Dear Dianna,

We hope you are still enjoying your Chevron retirement in the Silver Canyon area!!  We are sending this letter to our fellow retirees who have been retired for at least fifteen years but we have not had the chance to meet. 

You are one of nearly 750 Chevron or Legacy Company retirees and surviving spouses who live in the greater Denver area! Many – in the wonder, hustle, travel and uncertainty of retirement many years ago - had a huge bucket list and being involved with other Chevron Retirees was not on it. However, we have found that as the years have passed, other challenges have come onto the list and hanging out now and then with “old oiler friends” might sound OK. 

By way of this personal invite, please consider again being involved in our Denver CRA chapter.

The Chevron Retirees Association considers all retirees as members, and we sincerely invite you to become a participating member of the Denver Chapter.  Our chapter dues are $7 annually. We continue to support the national CRA’s work directly with Chevron on your behalf at $3 per member.  In fact, we invite you to try us for 2025 – forget any donations/dues!

Your membership will only be used to share our services, which include:
· A Denver Chapter newsletter at least four times a year
· Invitations to quarterly meetings with outings or speakers – including our summer Colorado Rockies baseball trips
· Special news bulletins from National CRA
· The ability to access the CRA Benefits Committee should you have a special issue
· Become a member of the Chevron Advocacy Network and get involved with oil industry issues
· News and articles involving Chevron and access to buy things offered to CVX employees at discounts such as autos, electronics, etc.
· Assistance with other issues such as Chevron Humankind Gift Matching, etc.
· Participation in the CRA Dental Plan

If you want to experience for yourself these services, just fill out and return the attached registration with your check to me at the address at the top of this letter.

If you would like, give us some additional information that would help us recognize you in our newsletters or when you attend luncheons but not required:

· Phone Number
· Spouse or significant-other name
· When and Company from which you retired

What have you got to lose – try us!  Any questions?  Please contact me at cmissacs1@juno or by my cell phone 303-494-5974.


Regards,






















The Chevron Retirees Association is not a subsidiary of the Chevron Corporation, but an independent organization comprised of retired employees of Chevron or its predecessor companies.
image5.png




image6.png
Chevron

«




